
ST. JUDE’S MCC CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
OCTOBER 13, 2024 

11:30 AM 
 

On October 13, 2024, a Congregational Meeting was called to approve acceptance of a contract to 
build a detached building to house the active food ministries of St. Jude’s MCC. A quorum was present 
for the presentation provided by Reverend John McLaughlin. Congregants were provided an overview 
of the building size, style and selected location on the property. The approved bid price was provided 
and a vote for acceptance was requested. The congregation present unanimously accepted the 
contract. The meeting was then adjourned.  


